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Project Information 
The Municipality of Anchorage (MOA) Project Management and Engineering 
Department (PM&E), in coordination with Tudor Centre Trust, is working to 
resurface roadways serving the Alaska Native Health Campus. Work will 
include paving, minor subgrade rehabilitation, as well as installing ADA 
improvements, signage, and striping. The majority of project work is expected to 
be completed during the 2019 construction season. 

Safety in Construction Zones: 
♦ Be alert to and follow directions of flaggers 

♦ Allow additional time when traveling 

♦ Watch for equipment and workers 

 

What you Need to Know: 
♦ Ambassador Drive will OPEN Thursday, August 8th. 

♦ Beginning Thursday, August 8th, Tudor Centre Drive (between Tudor Road and Ambassador Drive) 
will be CLOSED to through traffic for at least one week.  Alternate access is described and shown on the map 
below.  

 Access Primary Care Center Building (2) from Diplomacy Drive.  

 Access overflow parking lot from Ambassador Drive. 

 Diplomacy Drive will have restricted access due to closure at west intersection with Tudor Centre Dr. 

 People Mover routes 20, 25 and 55 on Diplomacy Drive will be redirected to the stops on Tudor 
Centre Drive. 

 
Project Team Contacts 

 
Will Moran 

Mass Excavation, Inc. 
willm@massexcavation.com 

771-9272 
 

Matt Newton 
PM&E Project Inspector 

727-8351 
 

Julie Makela, P.E.  
PM&E Project Administrator  

makelaja@muni.org 
343-7598 

 
Melinda Tsu, P.E.  

PM&E Project Manager 
tsuma@muni.org 

343-8110 
 


